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http://www.stignatiuschapel.org/

St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
16 June 2024

1. We are now inviting applications for the 2024-26 Chinese Catechism and
Laity Formation class, as well as the Chinese and English Sunday Schools.

Interested parties can obtain the application forms through the following
methods:

a. Download the forms from the chapel's website:
www.stignatiuschapel.org or

b. Contact the chapel office by Phone: (852) 2359-4407 or Fax: (852)
2780-3285 to request the forms be mailed to you.

2. The chapel is now recruiting teachers for both the Chinese and
English Sunday Schools of the 2024/25 school year. Invitations are
now extended to those who care about and have patience with kids
to join us for this blessing activity. Those interested may register at
the Chapel Office after mass.

3. To celebrate the 65th anniversary of St. Ignatius Chapel, the chapel will
be hosting a "Spiritual Book Recommendation™ event and the "Patron
Feast Thanksgiving Mass" in July.

Details of the "Patron Feast Thanksgiving Mass" are as follows:
Date: Saturday, July 27, 2024  Time: 5:00 PM

Celebrant: Cardinal Stephen Chow
(Please note that the Mass is conducted in Chinese.)

After the Thanksgiving mass, there will be a dinner held in the school
hall of Wah Yan College. Dinner tickets will go on sale this Sunday,
priced at HK$20 each. The chapel sincerely invites all brothers and

sisters to participate, to bask in the grace of the Lord, and to glorify the
Lord!

In addition, the chapel welcomes parishioners to contribute food on the
night of the dinner. Those who are interested are invited to contact the
Chapel Office after mass.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel
website for reference.
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